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BREAKFAST CLUB 

Breakfast Club is available for all 

children from 8:30am every day. 

Can we please remind all parents 

that Breakfast Club starts at 

8:30am. If children do not attend 

at the correct time breakfast will 

not be provided once children 

enter the classroom at 8:50am as 

this is disrupting the children’s 

learning. Thank you 

TUCK SHOP 

The children are reintroducing their Tuck Shop 

this week. This will take place every Friday at 

break time. The children will be selling a variety 

of snacks and drinks for 50p each. If your child 

would like to purchase anything from the Tuck 

Shop please ensure they have the correct money 

and no more than £1. They can buy one snack 

and one drink each. A small team will also go to 

Early Years with baskets of snacks. All profit goes 

back to the children and they will decide what to 

do with the money. 



                     

                         

 

 

   

 

                                                                                          

 

 

 

                                                      

  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                        

KEY STAGE 2 GREEN TRIP 

The Key Stage 2 Green Trip has been booked for Friday 22nd October 2021 

at Waves Leisure Pool. Afterwards we will take the children for a walk along 

the promenade for an ice cream and a play in the park at Whitley Bay. 

They’re going to make a splash! 

 

Remember Children need your support to get green! 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 

The Harvest Festival will take place at 

St John’s Church on Wednesday 29th 

September at 2:00pm. Parents are 

welcome to attend. Please look out for 

the Google form which will be sent out. 

We kindly ask that you sign this form if 

you will be attending. We also ask that 

you do not attend if you have any 

symptoms of coronavirus. We would 

kindly ask for donations for the Harvest 

Festival for our school food bank. We 

will also be doing our annual Christmas 

hampers so donations towards that 

would also help. Thank you.  



                                                                                                                                                        

 

                                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 Harvest Festival – 29th 

September at St John’s Church 

at 2:00pm 

 

 22nd October – Green Trip – 

Key Stage 2 – Swimming at 

Waves Leisure Pool. 

 

 18th November – Cinema Trip – 

Reception to Year 6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


